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The Coke County Courthouse 
and the Robert Lee City Hall 
will be closed December 26, 
2016, and January 2, 2017.  
Bronte City Hall will be closed 
December 23 and 26, 2016, and 
January 2, 2017.

Everything Coke County will 
launch January 1, 2017.  This 
new website and mobile site 
includes everything anyone 
would wish to know about the 
activities in this area.  There is 
no charge for using this website 
or the accompanying mobile 
compatible site.

Interested citizens will no 
longer have to keep up with 
numerous websites or facebook 
pages.  One touch will get them 
the information they need.

Information on all 
government entities - minutes, 
directors, meeting times; schools 
- scores to schedules and menus; 
events - pictures, dates, and 
details; churches, organizations 
and businesses.

Full color pictures and videos 
will be available to the public.

If  an activity or organization 
has been missed or you have 
something you wish to be 
included, contact Morgan 

Brigham at (325) 277-9210.

The first day to rent the Robert 
Lee and Bronte Large Recreation 
Halls, Robert Lee and Bronte 
Senior Citizens Buildings, and the 
Robert Lee and Bronte Pavilions 
will be Tuesday, January 3, 2017.  
The Coke County Judge’s Office 
will be open at 7 am to begin 
taking rentals.  For more 
information, please call Lorrie at 
325-453-2641.

Coke County Kickapoo Water 
Control and Improvement District 
#1 will hold an election on 
January 10, 2017, to elect three 
directors.

Directors Ronnie Robbins and 
Mark Duncan have filed for re-
election to the board.

The election will be held at 
Bronte City Hall.

For further information 
concerning the election, contact 
Clerk Fran Sonnenberg by 5 p.m. 
on Friday, December 23, 2016.

The Red Hat Society will 
meet Thursday, January 5, in 
Robert Lee at The Pie Pizzeria 
located at 822 Commerce Street 
at 11 am.  Please go have lunch 
with them!

Mrs. Claus, “aka Kaci Follis”, (above) visits with happy children before 
reading them a story during the Christmas in Olde Bronte celebration Saturday evening, December 17. 
The lights are all aglow in downtown Robert Lee thanks to Robert Lee’s Vision with a Purpose.  Don’t
miss a chance to enjoy all the Christmas decorations!


